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I have lived in Cypress for over 40 years.  It is the city, I chose to
raise my children in, the city, I love.  Change is inevitable but how
do we manage that change?  I am running to implement a better
vision for Cypress today and tomorrow.

I am very concerned about the State of California mandating 4,000
new residential units for our small city.  We are a drought area.
What provisions have been made to address the added demands
on our water in supplying these new units?  Will a recirculating
gray water system be incorporated into the architectural building
plans?  Will solar energy be required for these units?  What about
architectural design, parking, green spaces, traffic flow, congestion
and air quality?

We need independent, nonpartisan representation on the City
Council.  I am not tied to any special economic interest.

If your concerns are similar to mine, concerning our city, I
respectfully ask for your vote; to represent your voice and our future
on The Cypress City Council.

Thank you.
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